15 July 2013

| from: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative

Supervising Officers, in-Charge of Ministries/Departments

th Ser iat -

4. It would be appreciated if the contents

of this Circular coy
attention of all officers serving in your Minis

Id be brought‘to the
try/Department.

S.Rama wmy
for Senior Clfief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civi} Service



